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Good evening,

I know it's not going to do any good, that you all are going to increase fees anyway, but
everyone I have talked to is against this. I can see raising prices, but you are wanting to charge
a separate charge for everything, boat fee, waste fee.....it's just too much. Especially right now
with the economy. And taking away thr annual pass is the dumbest thing. If people are abusing
it, they should get ticketed. Don't hurt all of us bc a few take advantage. There has to be a
better way to make sure people don't get to move around to different campsites every 2 weeks.
It isn't hard to check to see who is overstaying. Camping is one thing my family lives to do
and is good for kids to keep them out of trouble and they can spend quality time with their
parents and learn survival skills. Please don't raise the prices so much at least, thank you.
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